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Recent Projects

New Paraparaumu Substation

Transpower New Zealand Limited recently commissioned the new 220 kV
substation at Paraparaumu, providing additional electricity capacity to the Kapiti
Coast.

Greenwood Roche advised Transpower on the property rights required for the new
220kV transmission lines to connect the substation to the existing electricity grid,
and on the removal of the existing 110kV lines running from Paraparaumu along the
proposed route of the Transmission Gully Motorway.
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Similar projects

Electricity upgrades
Major new transmission line
Top Energy’s new transmission lines
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